
Town of Chatham, 2020 
March 5, 2020 
Attendance: Jason Eastman, Micah Voter,Riley Pitman, Tricia Pitman, 
Alan Eastman, Bill Briggs 
 
Meeting called to order. 
Minutes for Februarywere accepted as written. 
Vouchers were signed. 
The Selectmen signed the warrant to be placed at the dam in South Chatham and 
to be placed at the town hall for town meeting. 
Ron Briggs was reappointed to the planning board. Retroactive to September of 
2019. 
Mail: 
Board of Tax and Land Appeal- We will need to touch base with them because 
there has not been a meeting between Rod Wood, Tom Henriksen and the Board 
of Selectmen. I will reach out to Tom again to see where he is at with the appeal. 
 
DOT sent approval for a driveway permit for Cassandra Cox. 
DOT sent notice that they will be resurfacing part of the road in Chatham. 
USDA sent a notification about a decision that they made in regards to the Evans 
Brook Vegetation Management Project. 
NHDES sent approval form for a dredge and fill permit. 
DOT paperwork will be updated with current information after town meeting. 
Maine Waste Management sent a contract for the Selectmen to consider. The 
Selectmen opted to go with a 5-year contract. 
US Census Bureau sent the maps that went along with the forms that were signed 
at the last board meeting. 
The contract with Rod Wood was signed and will be mailed to him for signatures. 
There were no suggestions from the DRA for any changes to be made to the 
contract. 
 
The generator project will have to wait until spring to be completed. 
The Selectmen all agreed to have a member of the Sheriff’s Department attend 
town meeting. Jason will follow up and make sure that they can send someone. 
The Selectmen worked on a building use policy. It will be typed up and reviewed 
at the next meeting. 



Road Agent’s Report- Alan Eastman ordered signs to post roads. He will call the 
NH Municipal Association to make sure that there isn’t anything that needs to be 
done prior to posting the roads. 
 
 
A motion to adjourn was made and seconded. 
Meeting Adjourned. 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Patricia Pitman 
 
 


